
IT’S TIME TO TEND THE GARDEN! EARN SERVICE HOURS! 

Sponsor A Raised Bed 
in our Vegetable 
Garden to Feed the 
Hungry!  

Sponsoring our parish vegetable 
garden means planting, 
watering, and harvesting your 
own 4’x4’ raised bed throughout 
the growing season.  We supply 
the boxes, organic mix, grids, 
trellises, and plants, plus all the 
information and support you 
need to make your garden grow.  
In keeping with our mission to 
feed the hungry, the vegetables 
we grow will be distributed 
through our food pantry.  

THE GARDEN IS LOCATED ON THE CORNER OF SUMMIT AND RIDGE TERRACE  

PROJECT REQUIREMENTS: 

1. Attend ORIENTATION MEETING on Monday, May 5 at 7 PM in the parish garden 
2. Attend SPRING CLEANUP on Saturday, May 10 at 9 10 AM in the parish garden 
3. Attend PARISH PLANTING DAY on Saturday, May 17 at 9 10 AM in the parish garden 
4. Plant, water, and weed your box regularly May through October 
5. Water daily in hot weather 
6. Ask another gardener to tend your box if you go out of town 
7. Sign up for a HARVEST, DISTRIBUTION, AND DELIVERY DATE (list of dates will be 

provided to all gardeners) 
8. Pay $30 fee to SPC Social Service Ministry to reserve your box (see below for instructions). 
9. Sign and date this form and return it with your payment to the rectory. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please Note: By Signing and Submitting the completed registration form below with your 
payment, you agree to the Project Requirements as outlined above. 

Name (print):________________________________________________________________ 

Email:_______________________________________Phone:_________________________ 

Signature:_________________________________________Date:______________________ 

Payment: CASH/CHECK: Please make check payable to SPC Social Service Ministry and drop off 
check or cash payment at the rectory (320 S. Washington St.) along with this signed form. Once 
received, we will reserve a box for you. If you have any questions on signing up, please contact Leni 
at 847-692-6767 or email at leniduffy@spc-church.org. Thank You! 


